
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 12/2/2016 1:43:53 PM
Subject: Snow!

Greetings Mayor and Council
Our current weather report indicates that we may be getting snow late Saturday night. I just wanted to let 
you know that we are preparing for that. We will be issuing an information bulletin this afternoon and will be 
preparing our snow gear. I'll keep you posted as things progress.
Thanks
Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston
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